
  

 

 

 

 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 

REMINDER: DISABLED PARKING SPOTS ARE RESERVED FOR 
CITIZENS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS  

 

DECEMBER 8, 2016 (Iqaluit, Nunavut) -  The City of Iqaluit would like to 
remind residents to please not park in areas reserved for disabled parking. 
These parking spots are provided to assist individuals with special needs, who 
also have and display a valid “handicapped identification permit”, which allows 
them to park in these designated areas. 
 
To obtain a valid “handicapped identification permit”, residents should contact the 
Government of Nunavut Department of Transportation.  
 
Please also note that as per Bylaw 625, the fine for parking in a disabled parking 
spot without a proper permit is $50, and may also include the possibility of having 
the vehicle towed. The court may also award additional penalties including fines 
up to $2,000 for an individual, and $10,000 for a corporation. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
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For additional information, please contact: 
 
Andrea Spitzer 
Communications 
City of Iqaluit 
Email: A.Spitzer@city.iqaluit.nu.ca 


